
NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 
The Village of Biron Board of Trustees will be celebrating the opening of recreational 
improvements along the Wisconsin River and the Bridgewater Residential Development 
at the Biron Boat Landing, next to Anchor Bay Bar & Grill, Wisconsin Rapids, Wisconsin 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 26, 2020    
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony  4:00 P.M. 

Reception 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

A quorum of the Board of Trustees may be present at the ribbon cutting ceremony and 
reception at Bridgewater. No Village Board action will take place. 

 
 

c:  Wisconsin Rapids City Clerk    Posted at:     Biron Municipal Center  
River Cities Community Access                              bironwisconsin.org 
Daily Tribune       Posted:          8/21/2020  AM 

 


